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From: EOC  Manager
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2020 7:29 PM
To: *Springfield Employees
Subject: COVID-19 Update No. 24
Attachments: Springfield EOC & COVID-19.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello Springfield Employees! 
 
I expect that you've heard by now that Springfield's Emergency Operations Center (EOC) was activated back 
on March 16 in response to the COVID-19 emergency.  Some of you may be wondering what benefits an EOC 
provides to the City and community during a public health emergency and what we've been doing for the past 
6 weeks. 
 
The attached .pdf document contains a few slides to give you an overview of the EOC and a glimpse into a few 
of the things that we've been doing.  It also includes a slide on when and how to request needed supplies from 
the EOC, and another with a couple links where you can learn more. 
 
Thank you all for your support and encouragement!  Stay safe out there! 
 
Ken Vogeney, PE 
Emergency Manager 
Emergency Operations Center Manager 


